
 

 

Dear All India Council for Technical Education, 

Thank you for your email regarding the Happiness Matrix Scheme and YourOneLife 
(YOL) app. 

We appreciate your efforts to promote happiness and well-being in educational 
institutions. We will circulate the information about the YOL app and the Six-Sigma 
happiness book to our faculty, staff, and students. 

We encourage our community to download the YOL app and explore the resources 
available. We are interested in learning more about how the app can be used to assess 
and promote happiness among our students. 

We would appreciate it if you could provide us with any additional information or 
resources about the Happiness Matrix Scheme and the YOL app. 

Thank you again for your initiative. 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Neha Gupta 

Nodal Officer- Happiness Club 

 


